
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Colegiul Medicilor din Romania [mailto:office@cmr.ro]  
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2011 10:20 AM 
To: foreign@clkcr.cz 
Subject: Request for support 
 
The Romanian College of Physicians fully supports the Czech Medical  
Chamber in all its steps, considering that the problems which the  
chamber faces are present  in all countries from Central and Eastern  
Europe; this is a proof that in all former communist countries there is  
obviously a lack of dialogue between authorities and representatives of  
the medical body as well as there are numerous proofs of the lack of  
respect that the authorities show towards physicians and their  
professional body. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Prof. Dr. Vasile Astarastoae 
President 
Romanian College of Physicians 
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